
NNEMAPFOOD PANTRY 
July ‘17  INFORMATION TO OUR SPONSORING CHURCHES 

1. We hope you will incorporate this 
information in your church Sunday 
bulletin and/or newsletter.  We 
also would welcome any 
comments on how this newsletter 
helps your church. Please send 
any comments to 
director@nnemappantry.org 

 
2. Our NNEMAP web site is active.  

We invite our church members to 
visit 
http://www.nnemappantry.org/ 

  
3. NNEMAP To Close For Ohio State 

Fair Parking Fundraiser  
 

Make sure all of your volunteers who 
make deliveries to NNEMAP know to 
do the delivery before or after the 
State Fair which goes from 
Wednesday, July 26th through 
Sunday, August 6th. 

 
4. New NNEMAP Hours to Begin on 

Monday, August 7th! 
 

We have added hours overall and 
will have a more consistent and 
easy to remember schedule. We will 
begin with the following schedule for 
the entire month starting Monday, 
August 7th. 
 
Monday/Tuesday/Wednesday/ 
Friday 9am until 12 noon 
Always Closed Thursdays! 
Saturday Produce Mart will 
continue to be open from 11 to 1. 

There are more hours in this 
schedule to accommodate the need. 
This eliminates the change in days 
open within the month. With the 
more even distribution of food 
stamps and other government 
support throughout the month, the 
need for added hours at the end of 
the month is no longer appropriate! 

 
5. We are once again sponsoring our 

families with backpacks filled with 
school supplies. We will begin 
distribution on Monday, July 17th 
and continue throughout the month 
of August. Thanks to King Ave. 
UMC, Trinity UMC, St. Mark’s 
Episcopal, and Riverside UMC for 
the support this year! And to the 
Junior League for many years of 
support! 

 
6. Century Link Fundraiser 
With so many individuals and 

churches moving their donations to the 
online fundraising period, we were able 
to get a match of over $34,000! Thank 
you one and all! 

7.  July Needs in the Pantry 
 
Current Needs: 
Canned meats and ravioli-poptop cans 
Canned Beans 
Cat Food/Dog Food 
Canned Vegetables and Fruits 
 
Note: Other hygiene items are always low! 
We always need dental items, razors, and 
shampoo. We can also use feminine 
hygiene items. Please keep these items in 
mind as you ask for donations at your 
church. 


